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HAPPY NEW YEAR
Important Academy News 
The new year is finally here! We are excited about the educational fun 
and activities that are planned for the children this year.  

January is National Book Month and International Creativity Month. 
The classrooms will be focusing on different children’s book authors, 
their stories and interacting in different activities throughout the 
month.  

February is black history month. The children will learn about 
inventors, entrepreneurs and other important people throughout the 
month. February 14th we will be our Valentine’s Day party. Each 
classroom will have a sign-up list to bring in treats and goodies.  

March National Music in Our Schools Month. Musicologie of 
Westerville will be joining us for a music session. Music processing 
and language development share an overlapping network in the 
brain. “From an evolutionary perspective, the human brain developed 
music processing well before language and then used that processing 
to create and learn language”. – Anita Collins, Misty Adoniou, 2018.  
March 4 – 8 will be the week of Dr. Seuss  

March 4th Librarian will come and read Stories by Dr. Seuss. March 
5th Share time, the children will bring in their favorite story. March 6th 
Green eggs and ham, we will read the book and make green eggs 
and ham. Then make I am books! March 7th Create a cover for the I 
am books. March 8th, we make Cat in the Hat, hats!  

March 15th, we will have a St. Patrick’s Day party, All the children are 
encouraged to wear green this day 😊😊. 

Spring Break  
School is out, the learning 
and fun doesn’t stop here. 

The Learning Academy will be offering 

activities and field trips during our 

 spring break program.  

March 25th – Color Me Mine paint  

pottery 

March 26th- Let's All Go to the Movies! 

March 27th – Visit from Reptile Ohio 

March 28th_     Soccer Shots  

March 29th__  Nature Walk at Milstone 
Creek Park  Children are born naturally curious. We enrich that curiosity 

with a research-based curriculum built to develop your child’s 
confidence, creativity, and lifelong critical thinking skills. 


	STORY HEADLINE
	Story Subline

	HAPPY NEW YEAR
	Important Academy News




